
Notice deduction of costs incurred for Cafeteria 
payments and School Transport (Jan/Sept. 2022) 
 

 

 
We inform the parents of the students who benefit from meal services and 
school transport that the attestation necessary to deduct the costs incurred for 
the payments made from January 1

st
 until September 23

rd
 2022 may be 

requested to the Municipality of Cisterna di Latina. 
 
For the purpose of issuing the costs incurred for the use of meal services and 

school transport, those concerned should fill in the form attached to this notice 

and which can be downloaded from the website of the Municipality of Cisterna di 

Latina. 

The form must be submitted to the Protocol Office or sent by pec 

to: welfare@postacert.comune.cisterna.latina.it, by 31 May 2023 at the latest. 

Subsequently, the Education Office will issue certifications of the expenses 

incurred for payments for school services above mentioned, by pec, mail and/or 

by hand to the addresses listed in the application form. 

  

We inform, to this purpose, that the Protocol Office respects the following 

opening hours: 

- Monday to Friday from 9.00 a.m. to 1.00 p.m.  

- Tuesday to Thursday afternoon from 3.00 p.m. to 5.00 p.m. 

Any useful information can be requested at the following contacts: 0696834230-

225-234 or by email to: scuola@comune.cisterna.latina.it  
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